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We as Board of Directors for Sheridan School District will continue to be diligent in reviewing the 

financial statements in conjunction with the current disclosure checklists to ensure that disclosures are 

in accordance with accounting principles generally accepted in the United State of America.  While it is 

improbable that staff will be added due to budget constraints, management and the board of directors 

will remain diligent in their monitoring duties.   

 

_______________________________   ______________________________________ 

Board Chairman      Superintendent  

 

Date Adopted:____________________ 


